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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: www.shapinsayschool.org      

   Head teacher: Emma Clements
Tuesday 4th May 2021
Dear parents / carers,
Play on pedals / Bikeability
Next week we plan to do play on pedals and Bikeability. Please can all children have bikes and helmets in for the week. We will store the bikes inside the hall for the week and take them out to use them, so please bring bikes to the fire doors at the back of the hall (opposite the play park). If you wish to drop them off over the weekend please leave them in the bike sheds. If the weather is looking really bad next week we will postpone until the week beginning 24th May.

Outdoor and adventurous activities

P5 -7 children will be taking part in outdoor and adventurous activities on Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th May. Please find attached a kit list for the children, which they should have with them on both days. The children will hopefully be taking part in activities like kayaking, climbing and bushcraft, led by outdoor education instructors. Miss Angier will also be with the children. Children will need a packed lunch for both days – if you would like to book a school packed lunch please let us know by the end of this week.

Sports Day

We are hoping to be able to do a school sports day in June, as there will be no Picnic this side of the summer holidays. This won’t be for the shields, but will be a chance for the children to do similar things to the Picnic and to compete against each other. We aren’t anticipating that we will be able to have spectators, but will try to video and share on Seesaw as much as possible.
PE kit

Please can children wear suitable clothes for gymnastics on Tuesdays and Thursdays. If they wear jeans or skirts to school please can they bring something to change into for PE.
School lunch tickets

Apologies for the delay with getting books of lunch tickets and change back, this is being sorted today. A book of tickets now costs £26 – correct change where possible would be greatly appreciated. 
Heather Robertson

As you will be aware, Heather has not been in school this session and has now taken retirement. We are very sad to be losing Heather. We are hoping that at the end of term we will be able to have an end of term assembly and we can include a goodbye for Heather as part of this. We will let you know more details in due course.
Kind regards, 

Emma Clements

Head teacher
